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Joshua Rubenstein Quoted by New York State Bar 
Association on its Trusts and Estates Institute
November 7, 2024

In a New York State Bar Associate article on its upcoming Estates and Trusts Institute, Partner 
Joshua Rubenstein, National Chair of Katten's Private Wealth Department, was quoted on the 
immense value provided by the day-long program.

"You're getting all the material you would get in a national conference staying relatively local to the tri-
state area," said Joshua. "The one-day format has become popular."

The conference is meant to cover a more diverse mix of topics than other similar events. "Knowing a 
little something about taxes, a little something about administration, and a little something about 
litigation, makes you better at all three," Joshua who will be speaking at this year's event said.

"New York State Bar Association Hosts World Class Trusts and Estates Conference," New York State 
Bar Association, November 1, 2024
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